
Good morning. 
 
As of 9:45 a.m., all roads in Colebrook are open. We continue to have scattered power outages, as 
follows: 
 

• Bunnell St./Shantry Rd. – 36 homes 

• McClave Rd./Silhouette Dr. – 19 homes 

• Lower Sandy Brook Rd. – 12 homes 

• Deer Hill Rd. – Fewer than 5 homes 

• Robertsville Rd. – Fewer than 5 homes 

Eversource crews are in the area and we are monitoring their progress. 
 
Thank you to the Department of Public Works and the Fire Department for their hard work yesterday 
keeping roads open and dealing with downed trees. 
 
Any questions, please email me at bbremer@colebrooktownhall.org, or call me at 860.379.3359, ext. 
202. 
 
Be safe. 
 

Brad 
Brad Bremer 
Colebrook First Selectman 
860.379.3359 ext. 202 
bbremer@colebrooktownhall.org 
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